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ASX / MEDIA RELEASE       12 DECEMBER 2022 
 
 

Change of Name to NextEd Group Limited  
 
 
As advised to ASX on 18 November 2022, iCollege Limited (the Company) obtained shareholder approval at its 
recent Annual General Meeting to change the company name from iCollege Limited to NextEd Group Limited. 
This new name heralds our transformation and reflects our forward-looking approach and high growth mindset. 
 
The Company confirms that the name change has been registered with ASIC and that NextEd Group shares will 
trade with the new ASX code NXD (ASX : NXD) effective from 12 December 2022.  
 
The Company is in the process of changing and updating all digital assets and it is expected that this transition 
will be completed early in 2023.  
 
 
This announcement has been approved for release by the Company Secretary. 
 
For further information: 
 
Glenn Elith     Lisa Jones 
Chief Executive Officer    Company Secretary 
glenn.elith@icollege.edu.au     lisa.jones@icollege.edu.au 


